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Je #2121 1223 Farrington St - Assessment for January 6 LH

Submitted Received via Requester
January 3, 2022 at 12:29 PM  Mail Carol Broos
CCs

David Stanton <david.stanton@ci.stpaul.mn.us>

Status Priority Group Assignee
Open Normal PW - Garbage Clare Pillsbury

Assessment No. Property ID Number Latitude/Longitude

210116 242923430130 -93.11384,44.97807

Street Address: Ticket Specific Name: Ticket Specific Garbage Hauler
1223 Farrington St, Saint Paul, Minnesota, 55117  Carol Broos Waste Management
Have you contacted your hauler about this garbage bill before?

No

Staff Comments

Under citywide garbage service, all residential properties with up to four units, including rental homes and
townhomes, are required to have a garbage cart and receive garbage service for each dwelling unit. Property
owners must provide garbage service for all occupied dwellings. There is no option to opt out of the citywide
garbage service. The property owner is responsible for paying the outstanding charge, as garbage service was
provided from July - September 2021.

Billing year for Delinquent Garbage Bill Assessment Date of CP (MM/DD/YYYY)

2021 3/23/2022

Total amount due for Delinquent Garbage Bill Assessment Legislative Hearing Required
79.36 Yes

Phone Number: Ticket Specific Date of LH (MM/DD/YYYY)

16514894622 1/6/2022

Stated Reason for Appeal (if given)

Property owner sent a Notice of Non-Acceptance as a response to the Public Hearing Notice and Ratification of
Assessment for their Quarter 3 2021 Assessment.

Did you receive a Saint Paul City Council Public Hearing Notice Ratification of Assessment?
Yes

Garbage Invoice Dates (i.e. January 1- March 31)

July 1 - September 30

Billing period for Delinquent Garbage Bill Assessment Time of LH

Quarter 3 (July - September) 10:00 AM

Naylor, Racquel (CI-StPaul) January 3, 2022 at 12:29 PM

Racquel Naylor

Saint Paul City Council
Suite 310 City Hall

15 Kellogg Boulevard West
Saint Paul, MN 55102
651-266-8585

Fax: 651-266-8574
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David Stanton January 3, 2022 at 12:54 PM

The property owner sent e-mail to Raquel Naylor - Office of the City Council for the City of Saint Paul in the
matter RE 1223 Farrington St - Assessment for January 6 Legislative Hearing. The property owner sent the City
Council Office an attachment letter, titled "Affidavit of Service," stamped by the office of the City Clerk. Please
review the Affidavit of Service attachment.

Clare Pillsbury January 3, 2022 at 1:24 PM

David Stanton Thanks! | will be in a legislative hearing file for them
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